	Message from Mrs. Bennett
 

	
Good Morning LES Families,

As we prepare for you and your child to begin HCPSS Distance Learning, I wanted to touch base with you regarding your student’s active directory login code. If your child needs assistance with remembering their HCPSS username or password, there are two ways to access this information. One is by following the directions to reset the password from home yourself and the other is to send me an email directly and I will get back to you as soon as possible. 

The student’s active directory login will allow them to access all applications available for instruction through https://hcpss.me. 

Keep your family safe and healthy! Tell your child I said hello and I am thinking of them.

Fondly,
Kristen Bennett
Technology Teacher
Lisbon Elementary
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